
From: Adcox, Seanna M. <SAdcox@ap.org>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/26/2017 2:02:56 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Lieutenant Governor to Announce Plans for 2018

I am out of the office will return Thursday, July 27. Please call The AP office at (803) 799-5510 if you need to 
speak with a reporter. Thanks, Seanna
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